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Hello parents, this is Mr. Lots and Mrs. Slater-Sanchez calling from over at Hillview. 

 

We have a number of events coming up in the next few weeks.   

 

This Thursday, May 17th, is our incoming 7th grade orientation. This is for students joining us in 

7th grade next year.  The parent portion of that event beginning at 5:30pm in our gym.  If you 

will have a new student in 7th grade at Hillview next year, you are encouraged to come. 

 

Our department awards are next Friday, May 25th, during advisory time.  If your child is 

receiving an award, we will send out that information next week.  These awards are determined 

by the teachers for a variety of different reasons. 

 

Permission slips for our 100 merits trip to Mulligans on 5/31, and for our 8th grade end of the 

year events will be coming home soon.  Those details are posted in our announcements on our 

web page. 

 

Honor Roll and Principal’s List awards will be on Tuesday, June 5th.  6th and 7th grade are at 

4:00pm and 8th grade is at 5:00pm.  Both events are in our gym. 

 

 

Additional details about our 8th grade end of year activities, events, etc., will be coming home 

with those students soon.  Keep an eye out for that information. 

 

Course request forms for classes for next year will be going home with all of our 6th and 7th 

graders next week.  Please review those with your child, fill them out, and return them to 

Hillview ASAP. 

 

Lastly, as the year comes to a close, we always seem to have an uptick in student behavior 

concerns.  Please take a moment to talk with your child to remind them to always be on their best 

behavior at school, and to always do their best, regardless how close we are to the end.  We want 

the year to end on a positive note for all of our students. 

 

Thanks so much, and have a great afternoon. 

 

Rodney Lots and Jennifer Slater-Sanchez 
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